
                                        

 

Thursday 25th May 2017 

 

 The content of this and every newsletter is relevant 

information to both our school and Little Lizards’ parents. 

 

Happy Half Term Holiday!  

We look forward to welcoming everybody back on  

Monday 5th June. 

 
School security 

As part of our safeguarding policy, we would like to remind parents and 

visitors to the school that our front and back gates and all doors into the 

school building and Little Lizards are shut and locked by 9.15am each 

morning. If you have parked your vehicle in Croft Park and/or walk through 

the playground to either school or Little Lizards please ensure that you 

have left by this time as staff are unable to come and reopen the gate. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

Thank you to everyone who has put their Sainsbury’s vouchers in to our 

collection boxes. There is a box on the table outside Mrs Jones’ office, 

in Little Lizards and at The Lizard Post Office. This promotion has now 

finished so please could we ask that if you have any vouchers that they 

be brought into school as soon as possible. Many thanks to Demelza 

Vincent who has been keeping a tally of the vouchers collected so far, 

we have 4478 vouchers – thank you! 
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Norman Nicholls Football Tournament 

We have entered our football team into the Norman Nicholls Football 

Tournament in St Keverne again this year. The event takes place on Saturday 

24th June and letters will go out with more information nearer the time. This is 

a tournament we have won several times in recent years so no pressure boys!  

 

Lizard Lives – Village Magazine  

Our children have been invited to get involved with the publication of the new village 

magazine “Lizard Lives”. If your child would like to draw a seasonal picture for the 

front cover, write a poem or produce anything they think may be interest for the 

magazine, please take a photograph of it and send it to sue@randswheeler.plus.com 

 

UNFORTUNATELY THIS EVENT HAS BEEN CANCELLED 

 

 
 

GARDEN OPEN DAY IN AID OF HELFORD RIVER CHILDREN’S SAILING TRUST 

 

ON SUNDAY 11
th

 JUNE FROM 2PM TO 4PM 

 
  

Forest Schools at Cadgwith 

Class 3 will be going to 

Cadgwith on Monday 5th June 

for their Forest School session. 

Children in Class 3 will need to 

bring a packed lunch and wear 

ordinary clothes (not school 

uniform) to school on Monday 

please. The remaining sessions 

are as follows: 

Class 2 - 12th June & 26th 

June  

Class 3 – 5th June, 19th June 

& 3rd July 

Please note that on the 19th 

June Class 3 will need to wear 

their school uniform in the 

morning and bring a change of 

clothes for the afternoon as Jo Buckley will be here during the morning taking our class and team 

photos.   

mailto:sue@randswheeler.plus.com


                                        

 

Class 3 trip to BF Adventure 

If you haven’t yet returned your child’s consent form and 

payment for the BF Adventure trip on Wednesday 19th July 

please could you do so straight after half term. If you have any 

queries regarding this trip please see Miss Wells. Thank you in 

advance. 

 

Sun cream & hats! 

We are hopeful that when we return to school on Monday 5th June this will 

officially herald the start of summer! Therefore we ask parents to please put 

sun cream on your children before coming to school to offer some protection 

when the children are outside. We ask that the children also have a sun hat/cap 

with their name clearly written in it. 

 

Lost Fleece! 

Luke Newman from Class 2 has mislaid his green school fleece and is hoping that it may have been 

mistakenly taken home by someone else. If your child wears one of our school fleeces please could you 

check that they haven’t brought Luke’s home by mistake, it does have his name written in it.  

 

Rugby Tournament - Camborne RFC 

Although we were unable to raise a full team for this event we are 

delighted that some of our children joined forces with youngsters from 

Mullion Primary School and were still able to take part in the tag rugby 

tournament. Many thanks to Brent Martin (Archie’s Dad!) who took charge 

of the team who went on to be crowned champions of the tournament, 

defeating Trewergie School who have won it for the last 3 years! Well 

done to Archie, Cole, Ben and Zoe who represented Landewednack School 

in that winning team, and to Brent Martin for accompanying the children. 

(Photograph shows Archie accompanied by his brother Harry and friend 

Tommy who both attend Mullion Primary School) 
 

 

 

Our Academic Achievements… 

This week we are congratulating……….. 

 
Class 1 – Miss Beirne: Well done to Ryan for his amazing 

writing and setting a good example by always showing his best 

manners. Well done also to Theo who is always trying his best! 

Class 2 – Mrs Jane and Mrs Green: Well done to Alfie for his 

excellent writing this week, lots of content and interesting 

detail. 

Class 3 – Miss Wells: To be announced after half term……….. 

Class 4 – Mr Griffin: To be announced after half term……….. 



                                        

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Thursday 25th May – Break up for half term 3.15pm 

Friday 26th May – INSET training day. School and Little Lizards closed for the day. 

Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June – Little Lizards Half term Holiday Club 01326 290066 for more details. 

Monday 5th June – Return to school 

Wednesday 14th June – year 6 children to Mullion School during the morning 

                                     Cluster sports afternoon at Mullion Comprehensive years 3-6 

Thursday 15th June – New intake evening (year 6), at Mullion school time TBC 

Monday 19th June – Class Photos & Team photos with Jo Buckley 

Saturday 24th June – Norman Nicholls Football Tournament – St Keverne, more information to follow. 

Wednesday 28th June – Feetbeat & Cluster Celebration at Mullion School. Time TBC 

Thursday 29th June – Sports Day on the school field from 1pm 

Friday 30th June – Cornwall School Games event in Bude 

Tuesday 18th July – Junior Summer Production, 2pm and 7pm 

Wednesday 19th July Class 3 trip to BF Adventure 

Wednesday 19th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm 

Wednesday 26th July – Break up for the Summer Holiday @1pm  

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information – 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  


